

Weekly News Updates for SDM Faculty, Staff and Students

## 2021 Buffalo Niagara Dental Meeting

Looking ahead to the Fall of 2021, we are planning to host an in-person meeting at the Buffalo Niagara Convention Center on November 3–5, 2021. We will also prepare for a virtual or hybrid meeting if circumstances surrounding the COVID-19 Pandemic continue to keep us apart. The safety and well-being of our attendees remains our first priority. We hope that you will make plans to attend the 44th annual Buffalo Niagara Dental Meeting whether it be live or virtual.



PRESENTED BY UB DENTAL **ALUMNI ASSOCIATION** 

## Keynote Speakers:

- MICHAEL C. DITOLLA, DDS, FAGD
- MARK E. HYMAN, DDS, MAGD
- MICHAEL NAZARETH, MD, PhD
- BRIAN B. NOVY, DDS
- · TRICIA OSUNA, RDH, BSDH, FAADH
- TODD C. SNYDER, DDS, FAACD
- JON B. SUZUKI, DDS, PhD, MBA

2021 marks the 44th year of the Buffalo Niagara Dental Meeting (BNDM). The BNDM meeting will be held November 3-5, 2021 at the Buffalo Niagara Convention Center, Buffalo, N.Y.

The 2021 BNDM meeting co-chairs are Drs. Paul DiBenedetto, Carl Embury and Richard Lynch. Exhibit chairs-Drs. Genene Crofut and Stanley Zak; Program chairs-Drs. Laura Picano, Joshua Hutter, Joseph Rumfola and Stanley Zak; Reunion chairs-Drs. Frank Barnashuk and Ray Miller. The Social Media chair is Dr. Genene Crofut.

The meeting is one of the top 15 dental meetings in the country. Attracting over 2400 dental professionals. Approximately 600 dentists and 600 hygienists register for the BNDM each year.

Click here to register.



## School of Dental Medicine's 2021 Bench Test



Pictured International students, SDM faculty and staff

In early July, the University at Buffalo Dental School hosted the 2021 Bench Test preparatory course for international dentists. The course is optimal for those who may need better preparation in fixed and removable prosthodontics, operative dentistry, and treatment planning for the testing required by most U.S. dental schools as part of their admissions process.

Thirty-three international dentists participated in didactic and hands-on sessions under the guidance of School of Dental Medicine Faculty. Participants were trained in the state-of-the-art Virtual Reality Simulation Laboratory at the State University of New York at Buffalo, School of Dental Medicine.

If you have any news you would like to share, please contact Kelli at <a href="mailto:natale@buffalo.edu">natale@buffalo.edu</a>.